April 28, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker

Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WIL. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

| am in receipt of an amendment to our 2007 State operating assistance agreement between WISDOT
and the City of Racine for the Wisconsin Coach Lines Kenosha-Racine-Milwaukee intercity bus service,
correcting a limiting clause that was not intended to be included in the initial contract. The amendment is
technical in nature and does not change the amount of 2007 funding.

Please refer this item to the Transit and Parking Commission for their review and discussion.

Sincerely,

Wichaed J. Glosheen

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E.
Transit Planner
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